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NEW SPEED INDICATOR SIGNS        
           With thanks to Sam Hasenin and Vista’s 
Traffic Engineering Dept., South Vista has three 
new signs indicating vehicle speeds. 
      South Melrose has two signs: southbound, 
between Green Oak Road (firestation) and Daw-
son; northbound, between Green Oak Road and 
Shadowridge Drive. On westbound Shadowridge 
Drive, there is a new sign just west of Gateway 
Drive. 
      We hope the new signs will remind drivers 
that there are speed limits — keep everyone 
safe! 
 

       
 
   

COMMUNITY MEETING ‐ March 21  6 p.m. ‐  Shadowridge Golf Club 
      YOU ARE INVITED to join a PUBLIC 
DISCUSSION about the IMPACT OF 
HOMELESSNESS in your community 
and in the region. 
      Causes, approaches, and poten-
tial solutions will be covered during 
the discussion concerning Vista’s 
sheltered and unsheltered population. 
      This is part of the development 
of the City of Vista’s Homeless Master 
Plan. When complete, the Plan will 
provide the city guidance on preven-
tion, intervention, and stabilization 
of the homeless population in Vista. 
      The goal is to present the Home-
less Master Plan at a Vista City 
Council meeting in June. 
      Thursday, March 21 -  6 p.m. -   
Shadowridge Golf Club, 1980 Gate-
way Drive. 



TOGETHER WE MAKE A DIFFERENCE! 
      Join us in keeping Vista a special place to live. Visit our website www.southvistacommunities.org to 
find our membership form or simply to sign up for our email information and updates. 
 

 

SVC’S BOARD ADDS A MEMBER 
      South Vista Communities’ board of directors 
has expanded with the recent appointment of 
Tazheen Nizam as a member-at-large. Welcome to 
Tazheen! 
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      This spring’s clean
-up of the Buena 
Creek area in Vista 
will be Saturday, April 
27, from 9 to noon. 
Watch for sign-up 
information — join us! 

 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SOUTH VISTA COMMUNITIES  
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

    President ‐                Stephanie Jackel             Creekside 
    Vice President ‐             Kathy Bagwell                          Shadowridge  
    Secretary ‐                 Lynell Ciranna      Straƞord Place  
    Treasurer ‐                Leonard Finkel       Straƞord Place 
    At Large ‐                   Val Brown                 Breeze Hill 
               Tazheen Nizam      Shadowridge 
               Pia Romano       Shadowridge 

PALOMAR AIRPORT NEWS from Carlsbad’s 
CiƟzens for a Friendly Airport 
 

C4FA Needs Your Help 
Dear Neighbors, 
      C4fa needs your help. We’ve raised 75% of our legal fees to challenge the County’s 
Plans to expand Palomar Airport. The County’s plan is simply a bad plan all around, created using bad 
data and in bad faith. It has become apparent that the County simply wants to offload air traffic from 
San Diego International Airport to Palomar, regardless of the impact to the communities that surround 
it. C4fa has filed a very strong, well-researched lawsuit against the County to protect the residents of 
North County — to protect our quality of life, our health, and our environment. 
      The County has lost time and again on its planning. We are not alone. After its third environmen-
tal legal defeat, including tow lost Appellate Court rulings, the County of San Diego, for the THIRD 
time, is appealing the latest ruling against it. It appears the County will not back down but will try to 
financially bleed its opponents to death. 
      We expect the same treatment. We, too, will not back down. This is our home. 
      Please help by donating today at www.c4fa.org and click on Donate. No donation is too large or 
too small. Every dollar counts! And we need your help. 
— Your friends and neighbors from Citizens for a Friendly Airport 
 C4fa is a non-partisan, all-volunteer, non-profit 501(c)(4) group, organized to educate 
 Carlsbad and surrounding communities about important McClellan-Palomar Airport issues 
 Impacting the character and quality of life in North County.


